
From:  Brian Campbell  
To: "Christine Archibald" <carchiba@toronto.ca> 
Date:  8/14/2007 5:57:32 PM 
Subject:  Re: 2183-2185 Danforth Ave - G-Spot Noise issues - Please use 

this email     

Christine Archibald 
Committee Administrator 
City Clerk's Office 
(416) 392 6992    

>>> Brian Campbell <brian.campbell@fourseasons.com> 8/13/07 3:47 PM 
>>> 
Feel free to use my comments in the forthcoming forum at the TEY 
Community Council.  

bc  

>>> Brian Campbell  > 8/13/07 2:01 PM 
>>>  

Thank you for the opportunity to speak on this issue.  

The establishment located at 2183-2185 Danforth, known as the "The  
G-Spot", has served to be an issue with myself and my neighbours for 
many months now with respect to the excessive noise.  

I have contacted Ms. Bussin's office in the past and appreciated the  
follow up.  

I have also contacted the police on a few occasions as well as I felt 
the noise was carelessly excessive in the early hours of the morning.  
I do 
so with the recognition that this would not be a high priority call 
with 
Tor. Police and may not get dealt with, given their manpower situation 
but  
figured I would be remiss if I did nothing and openly encouraged my  
neighbors to do the same.  

Allow me to qualify the term 'excessive' as it pertains to the noise:  

-The music/base that emanates from this establishment is enough to 
rattle my windows and shutters.   

-It is enough that we hear/feel it when we sleep in our front bedroom 
which faces Keystone.   

-It is enough that we have moved out kids out of their rooms which 



face 
the lane where the G-Spot's back door is located.   

-It is enough that I choose to go to my basement to escape it but can 
not escape the base.   

-It is enough that we have to close our windows in the heat of the 
summer in order to lessen the effect but still have to deal with 
feeling the 
base throughout the house.  

-It is enough that my neighbor's and I now compare experiences from  
occasion to occasion as to how loud it was the night before.  

I feel our summer has been robbed of peaceful enjoyment of our yard in 
the evenings because of our disdain for having to listen to the music  
which is time and time again serves only to illustrate the owner's 
disregard 
for those residents above, behind and around his business.  

Given their demonstrated disregard for the immediate community around 
them I vehemently oppose any motion to expand this operation and it's  
accompanying opportunity to distance themselves from demonstrating  
responsible proprietorship  

Brian D. Campbell    

CC: "Nydia Robin" <nrobin@toronto.ca> 


